Enclosure. , 4th October, 1949.

Dear 8ir,

‘He

with refarence to your memorandum of the 13th

and my letter of the 17th August last addressed to
the Owners of the Tug "ARIEL", I think 1t well

: ; to enclose, for your informatlon, a copy of a

registered letter which has today been addressed
ﬂ to them regsrding the Doller Survey.

Yours faithfully,

P. Fleuret, 78d.,

¢l Lioyd's Register
Foundation
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1 PORDEAUX.
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